President’s message
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letter.

At our last ing. _the

newsletters per year rather than our
standard two - in autumn and
spring. This will necessarily mean a
little more work for our Editor -
thanks Clint - although each news-
letter will be a slimmer version. Most
newsletters are already sent
electronically so there will be little
extra cost, but the benefit will be







From the Committee






Working bees this year are concentrating on SPRING 2015 WALKING BEES
the systematic removal of olive seedlings from
the 96 hectares of reserve previously cleared of
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unfinished from last year, mostly in Stone
Reserve. Despite fine weather and great .
enthusiasm, we made slow progress due to the September: Saturday Sth
need to tree-pop or poison many older Sunday 20th

seedlings and re-growth as a consequence of
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